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Man and Woman
Kinney bursts upon the scene with his short
play that covers the lives of a couple as
they deal with lifes victories and
disappointments. Like a Barnett Newman
painting or a Mies van der Rohe design, the
words are stripped bare of all but exactly
what is required. Although we never learn
the man or womans name, the color of their
hair, or any personal details about them
other than a hint of their ancestry and
occupations, we identify with them through
their words. At times funny or sexy and at
others tense or sad, the couples dialogue
forces us to think about relationships,
gender differences, and the way people
cope with loss. By choosing to write in the
form of a play, Kinney allows us to fit the
couple into our own world. With the
intimacy of the conversations we feel at
times a voyeur and at times like the writer
is shining a mirror on us. All of the
authors proceeds from these sales will be
donated to a not for profit charity to
support orphans of the earthquake that
struck Haiti in January 2010.
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